
 

OUR MISSION:   

The SCLFCCA is an 
organization of licensed 
family child care providers 
committed to the 
development of child care 
programs and activities, 
educational classes, 
mentoring and support 
networks. 

Our Goal is to… 

 Be a support to all in-home 

licensed providers. 

 Provide education by means 

of  conferences, workshops, 

support groups & speakers.  

 Provide current child care 

trends & information.  

 Help caregivers to provide 

quality child care services to 

their local community 
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Scott County 
Licensed 
Family Child 
Care 
Association 
Established 1979 

 

 

  
 



 

Our Meetings 

The association meets September – May of   

each year on the 2nd Monday of  each month. 

There are no meetings held June-August. All 

members are welcome to attend. 

Our Main Events 

 4-Hour Fall Conference  

 6-Hour Spring Conference  

 Provider Appreciation Dinner  

 

  

How It All Began… 

In 1979, a group of  licensed child care providers 

met to help form what is now known as the “Scott 

County Licensed Family Child Care Association”. 

These providers came together to find help with 

their child care business and support in their daily 

life as a provider. They came together to form 

friendships with people who understood what a 

difficult job they had chosen as their profession.  

In 1980, the legal by-laws were drawn up and the 

association was incorporated as an independent, 

non-profit organization. Providers were encourage 

to join the association in order for the group to 

become a strong support system for all providers 

in Scott County.  

Each month, an association meeting was held for 

all members. Garage sales, bake sales, workshops 

and boutiques were held to raise money for 

training for providers. Eventually, the association 

was able to offer all-day conferences to providers 

to expand their training.  

A referral service for providers and parents to help 

place children in child care was started by the 

association several years after incorporation. This 

service was provided on a volunteer basis by child 

care providers.  

The association then applied for a grant from the 
State of  Minnesota in 1987 to expand the referral 
service. In 1988, the SCLFCCA became the first 
child care association to be awarded a grant for a 
computerized referral service.  
 

Today, we are 300+ members strong & continue to 
work to make the field of  family child care one that 
is rich in professionalism and quality; supporting 
providers in Scott County in multiple ways. 
 

  

 

Member Benefits 

 Free referral service on www.sclfcca.com to 
advertise your business 

 Discounts on training 

 Provider of  the Year Award 

 Mentor/Mentee Program 

 Electronic Newsletter  

 Community Support Groups  

 Family Child Care Pathways for Success  
Training for providers new to the field 

 Discount on Calendar Keeper 

Become a Member Today! 

Yearly Membership: $25.00 

Go to www.sclfcca.com for membership 

information and registration. 
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Contact Us 

SCOTT COUNTY LICENSED 
FAMILY CHILD CARE 
ASSOCIATION 
 

sclfcca@yahoo.com 

Visit us on the Web: www.sclfcca.com 

 

http://www.sclfcca.com/
http://www.sclfcca.com/

